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Given the weather forecast, we've decided to reschedule the Saturday, January 14,
2017 meeting for the Rock Creek Park Development Concept Plan/Environmental
Assessment for the Nature Center Complex, which includes the Nature Center,
Horse Center, Maintenance Area, and their surroundings.

Now, all people who are interested in the Nature Center Complex should plan to
meet on Wednesday, January 25, 2017, from 6:30 - 8:30 PM at the Rock
Creek Park Nature Center Auditorium.

The Nature Center, for those of you who might not know, is located at 5200 Glover
Road, NW, Washington, D.C. 20015.

We welcome everyone's participation and comments. If you have any questions
please contact the Rock Creek Park Headquarters by calling 202-895-6000 or by
emailing rocr_superintendent@nps.gov.

The comment period for the Nature Center Complex DCP has been extended
until 11:59 PM on Wednesday February 8, 2017.

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectiD=67384

Please check the Rock Creek Park Facebook page for any additional updates
about the weather.
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